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Anya Grahn

From: Tim Henney
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2017 11:06 AM
To: Polly Samuels McLean; Anya Grahn
Cc: Michelle Kellogg
Subject: Fwd: Please require impact studies on new proposed event center at old Kimball Arts 

square

 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Eileen Galoostian <eileengaloostian@gmail.com> 
Date: March 30, 2017 at 10:44:37 AM MDT 
To: <council_mail@parkcity.org> 
Subject: Please require impact studies on new proposed event center at old Kimball Arts 
square 

As I understand it, impact studies on traffic, noise and light pollution, Old Town character, etc. 
have not been required for CPP's proposed event center (locate at former Kimball Arts 
center).  Please require these and publicize the results.   If these studies have been completed, 
then please let me/us know where to find them.  
 
I along with many citizens are very concerned. We love our "small town" and would love to keep 
it as such. We also understand there will be changes. However, please let ensure these changes 
are in tune with the vibe of this town.  Keep it quaint and enjoyable as opposed to a traffic jam 
filled with a constant influx of more people than can reasonably be handled in this small space of 
Old Town. Once you change it, you can't go back, and the charm of Park City's Main street/Old 
Town will fade. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
Eileen Galoostian 
8008 Long Rifle Road 
Park City, UT 84098 
 
 
--  
 
*-----*-----*-----*-----* 
Life ain't certain; ride your best horse first. 


